President’s Report
September 15, 2021

· Good news to share
· Allegheny County Council recently awarded Marisa with the District 1 Difference Maker Award. This award is presented each year to constituents who make a difference in their communities. 
· Marisa has been chosen as the winner of the Heroine Award for YWCA of Greater Pittsburgh’s 2021 Equity Awards. This award is in recognition of Marisa’s work to eliminate racism and empower women.
· Congratulations, Marisa on these two outstanding recognitions! 


· Revision to HEARTH By-Laws
· Per recommendation from the Executive Committee, the Board will vote on the following revision, underlined below, to Section 6.02:

Section 6.02		Additional Committees of the Board of Directors.     The Board of Directors may, by resolution adopted by a majority of the directors in office, establish one or more committees to consist of one or more directors of the Corporation.  Such committees will report to the Board. Any such committee, to the extent provided in the resolution of the Board 
of Directors or in the By-laws (but subject to the limitations set forth in Section 6.03 of these 
By-laws), shall have and may exercise all of the powers and authority of the Board of Directors. Governance committees shall be composed of active directors only.



· The Art of Wine and Food
· Don’t forget to get your tickets for the upcoming Art of Wine and Food, Thursday, September 30 at Pittsburgh Field Club in Fox Chapel. The committee has planned an amazing event, really focusing on exclusive wines from different regions. Purchase tickets and get additional details at www.hearthpgh.org/fundraisers

· Marisa and event co-chair Jennifer Lawrence recorded a great interview with KDKA NewsRadio to promote the event and other things HEARTH. The recording can be heard here https://omny.fm/shows/kdkaam-on-demand/pgmmag1?

· Once again, the silent auction will be open for bidding online prior to and during the event. Bidding starts Monday, September 27 at https://e.givesmart.com/events/lGg/


· Share, share, share!
· Please help us spread the good news about HEARTH, our upcoming events, ways to get involved, etc. by sharing our content through your social media. 








